REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

1099 MANILA

Invitation for Technical Presentations on Fuel Marking Technology
and Services

In line with the tax reform endeavors of the government, the Bureau of Customs
(BOC) is tasked to lead the implementation of a fuel marking program to minimize
smuggling of petroleum products and boost the collection of revenue related thereto.

Pursuant to this, the BOC is in the process of drafting the policies and guidelines
for the effective implementation of the fuel marking program. In line with this, the BOC
respectfully invites companies offering fuel marking products and/or services to conduct
a technical presentation to the Bureau’s technical working group and potentially aid in
the successful implementation of the fuel marking program.

Interested parties may contact the technical working group secretariat at (02)
527-4580 on or before 18 September 2017 to set a schedule if approved.
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